
 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                       
    Wednesday 11 November 2020  

 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement Bulletin? 
 

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to past 

editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the web 

pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click here to 

bookmark these pages. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Funded Support and Training for Primary Care Staff 
 
The Humber Coast and Vale Primary Care Board are pleased to announce a programme of 
funded support aimed at Primary Care staff including practice nurses across Humber Coast 
and Vale.  They will be hosting a Practice Nurse Live Webinar during December to enable 
you to understand from the providers a little more about the aims, objectives, target 
audience and time commitment required. To view the full summary of courses including 
dates and content, please view this flyer. The courses and sessions covered are detailed 
below. 

 

 Motivational Interviewing for all Primary Care Staff  

 Clinical Supervision Training for Supervisors  

 Managing Your World  - A session written for Practice Nurses   

 Nurse Leadership and Management in Primary Care 

 New to Practice Nursing Leadership Development  

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/seecmsfile/?id=4523


 Time Management for all Health Care Professionals  

 Hot Topics Nurse Course 

 New to Practice Nursing Programme 

 Nurse Assessor Programme  

 Respiratory Training for Health Care Professionals  

 
 

 

 

 
 

Opportunity to be Involved in Student Nurse Recruitment 
 
This is a real opportunity to raise awareness of primary care nursing and be involved 
in the future generation of nurses. Please consider whether you could contribute to 
the recruitment events. 

 The University of York is about to commence the next recruitment cycle for 
our 2021 pre-reg nursing and midwifery programme intakes, and need your 
help. 

 We know from past experience that prospective students highly value the 
opportunity to speak with our practice partners during recruitment events. 

 Can I ask you to pass on this email to any enthusiastic and passionate 
colleagues within your organisation who may be interested in working with us 
to interview the next generation of nurses and midwives? 

All interviews will be conducted online this year and no prior experience is necessary 

- all practice partners will be buddied with an experienced member of academic staff. 

Colleagues who are interested can fill in the Google form here to indicate their 

availability. 

 

   

 

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfEpaTFFjs_VgmyQTIrqShx1A9MyAtPnFqWCQD_eJPN8JWUng/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:sam.varo@nhs.net

